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************************************************************************************** 

Sept 1788, New York City was declared the temporary capital of the new 

United States of America. 

************************************************************************************** 

Meeting Minutes 

 

The presentation of the Colors was conducted by Color Guardsmen Baldwin,  

and Rush, followed by the Pledge of Allegiance, National Anthem, SAR 

Pledge and Invocation. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  $1001.09 

 

Genealogist Report:   

   1 application in work 

   8 supplementals @ NSSAR 

   1 Supplemental to finalize 

   2 supplemental being worked 

 

Color Guard Report:  The Color Guard supported the following:  

FdL Chapter Meeting – Steve Baldwin, John Rush 

AmVet Flag Ceremony – Ed Morris 

NSSAR Leadership Meeting – Steve Baldwin 

 

Upcoming: 

DAR Eureka Trail Ceremony @ Kimmswick, MO 

MOSSAR BOM – Columbia, MO.  

 
Editor: Stephen Baldwin   

baldwinsm@aol.com 

 

 

Other Business:  

. 

Lulli Akin, wife of Todd Akin, U.S. Congressman, 2
nd

 District, spoke at our 

meeting on the benefits of the American Way and especially what we have to 

be thankful for.  It was well delivered and well accepted. 

*************************************************************************************** 

It comes with heavy heart to say that our meeting place, Williker’s 
Restaurant in St. Charles, is no longer in business.  At the time of the 
last heavy thunderstorm/rainfall, part the roof collapsed.  Upon 
examination, of the remaining structure, there was mold discovered 
encased within, so it was decided by the powers to be that Williker’s 
will remain closed. 

Your president found us a place to meet (see notice below 

Let me say that it has been a blessing that we have been able to remain 
in the same location since the start of the Chapter.  Rather than mourn 
this change of events, let us look optimistically and have this as a new 
beginning for a change for Chapter growth and more involvement. 

*************************************************************************************** 

NEXT MEETING: MONDAY, OCT 13, 2008 @ Culpeppers Restaurant 

3010 W Clay St, St Charles, MO (Zumbehl Rd Exit which is the next exit 

west of the 94 exit that Willikers was on. 

************************************************************************************* 

I also want to send a notice of an event from an email that I received from 

NSSAR.  Chuck Bragg, Treasurer General and candidate for Secretary 

General, has resigned his position immediately.  Jack London has agreed to 

take over the Treasurer General position until the next Congress in Atlanta, 

GA in 2009 with the approval of the Trustees in February.  No reason for the 

resignation was given and it was asked that Chuck not be contacted. 

I regret that I cannot put more into this newsletter due to an overwhelming 

needs for my time.  I will ensure that the next newsletter is longer. 

Respectfully, Steve Baldwin – Fernando de Leyba secretary. 
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